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MEMO 
 

September 6, 2017 
 
To: Suzanne McNeil 
 
Reference:  Map 117 Lot 16 
Owner: Katherine & Patrick Edwards 
 
The Barrington Planning Board at the September 5, 2017 meeting expressed without objection 
to send a letter to the selectmen stating that they knew of no pending projects or conditions that 
would hinder the issuing of a building permit for Map 117 Lot 16, located on Birch Lane. The 
Board concurs with the recommendations of Peter Cook, Road Agent.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Marcia J. Gasses 
 
Marcia J. Gasses 
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator 
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